
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Thank you to every family that was able to attend our student-staff basketball game and student-

led conferences last night. We had a wonderful time and can’t wait until our next family night in 

the spring. 

 

There will be no school this coming Monday in observance of the Presidents Day holiday.  

 

Ragsdale will host a family fun night for all rising 9th graders on February 23rd at 5:30 in the 

Ragsdale cafeteria. They would love to meet each of you and share more about the high school 

registration process. I have attached a flier to this week’s weekly email update.  

 

I am attaching our school dress code to this week’s weekly email. Please review the dress code 

with your child. As spring is approaching, we are having more and more students arrive at school 

out of dress code. We appreciate your help with this. 

 

As our winter sports seasons come to an end, I want to congratulate our boys and girls basketball 

teams, our wrestling team, and our cheerleaders on a wonderful season and thank so many of you 

for your support of our student athletes.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


